From: Eileen wilimot:

Sent: 16 November 2018 14:25
To: Planning
Subject: Eileen Willmott and DPCAAC tree applications 16/11/18

Dear Tree officers and planners,

List 502

2018/5204/T and 2018/5209/T 107 Highgate West Hill N6

T have been unable to gain access to the garden, but have viewed

from the road and emailed the new owner. Thave read Dr Martin Dobson's report don't
object to any of the work applied for being carried out. I see that permission was refused for
work on the holm oak 7 years ago, but presume it wasn't as discased as now.

T would like to suggest that if felled, the elm should be replaced by a Dutch Elm resistant tree,
such as Ulmus lutece, as planted by David Attenborough in Waterlow Park. Also that the ivy
is removed from many of the trees.

Many thanks,

Eileen



